
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 November 2011 
            
Newsletter No 8 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 7 November 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

 Rene Skervin    Nursery 
For making a beautiful splash painting 

of fireworks and identifying all the 
colours. 

  Gwen Jones   RW 
For independently making a 

Rangoli pattern. 

Rhiannan Conniff  RG 
For excellent independent 

addition work. 

Maddison Kirby  1H 
For working hard to retell the story of 

The Lion King. 

Molly Peden   1/2L 
For lovely work in maths on 

sequencing shapes. 

  Nshae Thompson   2S 
For a fantastic effort to improve 

her literacy work. 

  Fatima Johura  3L 
For working really hard learning about 

shapes in maths. 

 Yasmin Mohammad  3/4MW 
For following instructions to 

make a snowflake. 

Joshua Capelin   4W 
For working carefully and 

accurately during a science 
investigation. 

     Jaidon Crawford     5B 
For working hard when writing 

instructions and producing good work. 

   Savannah Foster   5/6S 
For working hard to improve 

her literacy work. 

 Xantaine Campbell   6SH 
For a well presented literacy 

book. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 3/4MW 
Spick and Span 2S 

Attendance 2S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3L   Runners up - 1H 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 7 November 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eid & Diwali Assembly 
Class 1/2L will be performing a combined Eid & Diwali assembly on Friday 18 November 2011. This 
will take place in the school hall at 9:10am.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

   Safa Mohammed    1H 
For always holding the door for 
the class at the end of the day. 

   Leniqua Gumbs     3L 
For helping to tidy the classroom 

after a science experiment. 



 
 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

 
Children break up on 

Thursday 15 December 2011 
and return to school on 

Thursday 5 January 2012 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


